
  

November 5, 2007 

 

 

The Honorable Colleen M. Dale 

Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 

 Re: ER-2007-0291 

 

Dear Judge Dale: 

 

 Please be advised that the Missouri Department of Natural Resources will not be 

filing a post-hearing brief in the above-styled case. 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

JEREMIAH W. (JAY) NIXON 

Attorney General 

 

 

      /s/ Shelley A. Woods 

SHELLEY A. WOODS 

Assistant Attorney General 

(573) 751-8795 

 

 
c: Counsel of Record 

 


